Friends Newsletter September 2022

Hello to everyone and welcome to the first newsletter of the
academic year!

Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a lovely summer. A
special welcome to the new foundation families and new children in
the school.

Friends is open to everyone; we raise money to help to enhance our
children’s learning and experiences at Henbury. Our first meeting is
Thursday 29" October at 7pm. We would love to see lots of you
there, all are welcome with a cuppa and a slice of cake!

We are hoping to plan some great events this year and the
Christmas Fair will be top of our list in starting to plan and prepare
for. The Henbury view Lego man is restocked and ready to go!

Thinking ahead, we are asking for donations of teddies/ cuddly toys
and bottle bags for some of the events planned later in the year. If
you have either, please drop them into reception and they will be
gladly received.

We have lots of second hand uniform available in all sizes so if you
need anything or want to have a look, please do email friends or talk
to Sam or Katie.

Key dates

Disco: Friday 7t" October

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office



